
Welcome of Dr. P.K.RAI by the farmers of Bharatpur District 

Progressive farmersf rom all 

the 10 Panchyat Samiti of 

Bharatpur district welcomed 

Dr. Rai by offering garland 

the Rajasthani turban (Safa) 

on the occasion of taking the 

charge of regular Director of 

ICAR-Directorate of 

Rapeseed-Mustard 

Research by him. While 

addressing the farmers, Dr. 

Rai said that the Directorate is committed for development of technologies 

for enhancing the production and productivity of Rapeseed-mustard in the 

country and it could only be possible by establishing strong relationship 

among scientists and farmers. 

 



 


